
  
   

 

 

24 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE: Future Choices Careers Fair – Tuesday 16 October 2018 

We are delighted to have the opportunity to take all Y10 boys to attend the ‘Future Choices 
Careers Fair 2018’ at the City Hall in Salisbury. This is one of the biggest career events of 2018 in 
Wiltshire.  

The fair takes place on Tuesday 16 October, the boys will be leaving school at 1.00pm to walk to 
the City Hall.  Students are invited to talk to both local and national employers and explore 
opportunities in further and higher education, apprenticeships (intermediate, advanced and 
higher). The students will return to school at approximately 2.30pm. 

We hope the boys will have an enjoyable and informative afternoon. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs M Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 


